
WARD 3 FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT                                                                                   

P.O. Box 150                                                                                                                        

Chatham, La.  71226 

 

 

September 9th, 2021 

    The Ward 3 Fire Protection District met on Thursday, September 9th, 2021 @ 12:00 noon for a 

special called meeting in the Training Room at the Chatham Fire Station.  

    The meeting was called to order by Freddy Tolar.  Opening prayer was given by Wayne Whitman. 

     The following members were present- Freddy Tolar, Wayne Whitman, Mayor Greg Harris, and James 

Mixon with Margaret Waggoner absent.  Also attending was Ward 3 Fire Chief, Danny Peel. 

     Time for public comments was open. There were no comments. 

      Minutes and financial reports were not presented at this meeting. 

      There was no old business. 

New Business:  

       After a brief discussion, motion was made by James Mixon and second by Mayor Greg Harris to 

adopt the millage rate for the tax year 2021 and to submit the proper documents to complete this 

process.  All were in favor.    

      Being no further business, a motion was made by Mixon and 2nd by Whitman to adjourn meeting.   All 

were in favor.   Our next regular meeting will be October 4, 2021 @ 6 pm at Chatham Fire Station 

Training Room.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

Margaret Waggoner, Secretary 

Notes of meeting taken by Fire Chief Danny Peel 


